
January 19, 2024

«PID»

«OWNER_1»

«OWNER_2»

«ADDRESS»

«CITY_STATE_ZIP»

SUBJECT: Notice of Project Data Collection

2024 Sanitary Sewer Lining Project

City Project No. SS249001

Dear Property Owner:

This letter is to inform you that select sanitary sewer trunk mains have been identified near your 

property as candidates for replacement or rehabilitation in 2024 and that preliminary project work 

including surveying is scheduled to begin later this month. This project has been identified in the City’s 

Capital Improvement Program (CIP) as the 2024 Sanitary Sewer Lining Project. A map of the proposed 

project area can be found on the back of this letter.

Residents and property owners will be notified again with further information prior to construction taking 

place. 

If you have any questions, please contact me directly at 763-509-5993 or via email at 

abrowen@plymouthmn.gov. 

Sincerely,

Abbie Browen, PE

Public Works Operations Manager

Enclosure
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